
All financial members of the Cosmetic Physicians College of Australasia Ltd are entitled to be a 

part of the closed Facebook group.  In this group you will receive updates on CME meetings,  

training courses on offer, newsletters, information on conferences coming up and of course, you 

are able to contact other CPCA Members. 

The members already in this group have had  

various discussions relevant  to the field of  

cosmetic medicine and the College itself.  Some 

have asked for help and advice and others have 

happily provided this.  Join now to pick up on these 

threads. 

Topics of discussion have been diverse;  

articles in journals,  submissions to AHPRA and 

other government bodies, TGA articles posted, 

managing complications, where to find special-

ised training courses, the frustrations  

associated with advertising limitations, quiz 

questions (test your knowledge) and more. 

If you are a member of the CPCA and wish to join 

this group, please email cpca@cpca.net.au and a 

sign-in link will be promptly issued to you. 

For additional information please contact our  

administration office via email or telephone,  

from 9am to 5pm WST on: 

Ph: 1300 552 127 or (09) 6201 7317 


